LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 89TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 8, 2025

TO: Honorable Giovanni Capriglione, Chair, House Committee on Delivery of Government Efficiency

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB4214 by Curry (Relating to the public information law.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would direct the Office of the Attorney General to create and maintain a publicly accessible database
on its website that includes the mailing address and electronic mail address designated for receiving written
public information requests from each governmental body subject to Chapter 552 of the Government Code.

It is assumed that any technology costs associated with the bill could be absorbed using existing resources.
Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 302 Office of the Attorney General
LBB Staff: JMc, RStu, LCO, JKe
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